
More than 100 Palestinians
Killed by Israeli Security Forces
Over Past Two Months

Ramallah, December 4 (RHC)-- In Israel and the Occupied Territories, Israeli soldiers have shot and killed
two Palestinians they say were involved in stabbing and wounding a soldier in the Occupied West Bank
city of Hebron Friday. The killings came one day after Israeli police in Jerusalem shot and killed two more
Palestinians whom they say had carried out non-fatal attacks on Israeli authorities.

The latest killings bring the last two months’ death toll to 112 Palestinians and 19 Israelis.

Meanwhile, Israeli authorities say they arrested several young people in connection with the July
firebombing of a Palestinian home in the Occupied West Bank, which killed an 18-month-old child and his
parents.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/77851-more-than-100-palestinians-killed-by-israeli-
security-forces-over-past-two-months
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